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ORCHESTRA ONE BRINGS RHYTHMS OF WORLD TO MAIDSTONE
Orchestra ONE musicians aged from 12 to 19 brought a flavour of world music to Maidstone, after devising their own pieces under the guidance of a host of top international players. 
Project Five of the award-winning music education initiative, run by Kent Music and Rhythmix supported by Golding Vision, Soundhub and the Kent People’s Trust, ended in a concert at New Line Learning Academy, Maidstone, on Sunday April 7.

Orchestra ONE (Orchestra of New Experiences) allows young people with a passion for music to develop their own styles and instrumentation in a series of creative rehearsals leading to a performance in front of an audience.
The young players were guided by musical directors Mauricio Venegas-Astorga and Rachel Pantin from the world music band Quimantu and tutors Pete Wareham, Russ Grooms, Craig Warnock and Cheryl Blake.
The show also featured contemporary folk band Arlet, made up of young professional musicians from Canterbury and former Kent County Youth Orchestra and Kent Music members.
Kent Music chief executive Peter Bolton said: “Following Orchestra ONE’s success in the Music Category of the Medway Culture and Media Awards in December, numbers really swelled for this project with over 40 young musicians taking part. The group included singers, violinists, guitarists, flautists, clarinets, trumpets, drummers and electronics. Over the course of three days they produced an hour’s worth of original music – a major achievement – which was performed in a wonderful concert.”

Orchestra ONE workshops are free with no audition necessary. Those interested can join the orchestra at any time, even turning up for a taster session to see what it is like. Participants are coached by professional creative music tutors and encouraged to improvise and contribute their own musical tastes. Importantly, they also get the opportunity to experience playing as an orchestra.

Plans are already being made for Orchestra ONE Project Six, which will be held over three days from Friday 2 August to Sunday 4 August. For more information about Orchestra ONE, email orchestraone@kent-music.com, call 01622 358406 or visit www.facebook.com/ORCHESTRAONE.
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· Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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